
From: Lee, Dennis M. 
Sent: 12/16/2013 7:56:15 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Third Party Excavation Damage Contractors 

Hi Laura, 

During the preview meeting on Decmeber 5th of PG&E's upcoming GT&S case, you had 
mentioned that someone from PG&E will be contacting me in regards to third party excavation 
contactors that had dug into / damaged PG&E's facilities and they did not follow the 
requirements of CA Government Code 4216. Please let me know whom the contact person at 
PG&E is so that I can get started on this. Thank you. 

Regards, 

Dennis Lee, P.E. 
Program & Project Supervisor 

Gas Engineering & Compliance Section 

Gas Safety & Reliability Branch 

Office of Utility Safety & Reliability 

Safety & Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 
dml@epuc.ea.gov 

office: (415)703-2214 
cell: (415) 806-0493 

SB GT&S 0260263 



(415) 703-1891 

SB GT&S 0260264 


